

APRIL 1973

NATIONAL CONFERENCE

There are only 5 more spots left open to attend this spectacular event. ONLY 5 MORE!! Our lodge will send 35 arrowmen and 7 adults to Santa Barbara. Anyone wishing to attend should get their \$20.00 in now to hold a spot open for them. This trip will be an opportunity you'll never forget.

Anyone wanting more information call Mick Mackay 277-4184 or Steve Olsen 278-8753.

Mick Mackay-Lodge Secretary

EDITOR'S NOTE:

I would like to apologize for this month's <u>ELK'S ECHO</u>. I decided to print every article just the way it was turned in to me. I still was forced to edit the submitted articles very heavily, just to make them barely readable. Maybe I am just too picky about this paper, but couldn't we ask our officers to make a real attempt to write in a more understandable, <u>interesting</u> manner? How about it, leaders?

Kelly Tate-Lodge Editor

SUMMER FELLOWSHIP

The Greatest Show on Earth is coming soon. Fun, excitement, friendship, fellowship, super, big, colossal, stupendous, overwhelming, huge, one of a kind; are just some of the adjectives that can be used to describe the Summer Fellowship of 1973 --

June 21, 22, 23

The theme for this year's great activity is "Fellowship Through Service." We are going to have a fun time while there, at least most of us. We are also having the greatest ordeal this lodge has ever seen.

Are you wondering about the price of this super activity? A mere \$6.00 is all you pay. Oh? Too much? Not really. Plenty of food, a patch, and great activities; it isn't too much to pay. Can't pay for it huh? Broke? Well, so am I. Ask your parents if there is something you can do around the house for \$6.00. (I'm sure there's something you could do!) Also featured at this fellowship is the largest trading post ever seen. Candy, pop, and plenty of trinkets will be offered.

A special neckerchief will be offered to those who want one. \$1.25 is all you pay for it and a special movie. A special note: You MUST be registered before you can attend this activity.

As Lodge Chief, I can only say this is going to be a great activity. Pack up your bags, get out your ping pong paddles, count your coins, and sign up for the fellowship now.

See you there!! Right!

Jim Olsen Lodge Chief If a man could only see the past,
If a boy would dream about the future,
The world would be a better place.
Apathy wouldn't ride supreme.
Yet,
Brotherhood and service would take command.

Let's all get up and go to these activities. With events coming up like: the Summer Fellowship, Scout Expo, Camporees, and Ordeals - all this experience in leadership is valuable. Get up and go. Let's get the EL-KU-TA Lodge known all around the country.

Jim Olsen-Lodge Chief

MT. OLYMPUS

Our district camporee is coming up and we want all of you there. The date of this campout is the 13th and 14th of April.

Now men, we need your support. This is no jibe. We need you people to get to the meeting, so start getting with it. We have 25 people who have registered and plan on at least 75. So, as Dean Martin would say, join the party, snap to it.

Sincerely yours, Chapter Advisor

SHOSHONI CHAPTER

The Shoshoni Chapter has been doing better; however, we can always use participation in our activities such as chapter meetings.

If you want to be in a ceremony team, come to our chapter meetings, which are the $\underline{\text{second}}$ Thursday of each month, 7:30, at Hillside Jr. High.

We are planning many chapter activities and our chapter meetings will become interesting.

See you there,

John Myers-Chapter Chief

ORDER OF THE ARROW
GREAT SALT LAKE COUNCIL
Boy Scouts of America
525 Foothill Drive
Salt Lake City, Utah 84113
If Undeliverable, Do not return

Non-Profit Organization
U.S. POSTAGE
PAID
Salt Lake City, Utah
Permit 1079

SOUTH (APACHE NATION)

Our chapter meeting has been changed to a new location: Murray High School. It will still be the second Thursday of each month.

CA U

edeen forest 188 sd. Ing st. 1885se, 1883 secta

We need your support. Our camporee is May 4, 5. We need tap-out teams desperately. Contact Gary Kitchens 262-1987 if interested. For more information, come to the chapter meetings or call Dick Anderson 266-5866 or Larry Bangerter 571-0722. We also need Ordeal and Brotherhood ceremony teams. PARTICIPATE!